
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor & Councilmembers 

 

From:   Edward Pidermann, Town Manager 

 

Subject: NW 59th Ave Extension Project – Additional Services for Geotechnical Borings 

 

Date: April 21, 2020 

 

 

Recommendation:  

 

Based on the information below, it is recommended that the Town Council authorize the Town Manager to award 

the additional services work order to Stantec Consulting Services, Inc. for the Design of NW 59th Avenue 

Extension in an amount not to exceed $24,898. 

 

 

Background: 

 

On October 8, 2019, the Town Council passed Resolution No. 2019-1638 approving the award of a contract for 

design services for the NW 59th Avenue Extension, RFQ 2019-27 to Stantec Consulting Services in an amount 

not to exceed $626,780.  

 

During the initial contract negotiations with the Town for design services, it was determined at that time that no 

borings in the canal would be performed. Borings within the canal water were excluded from Basic Services as  

noted in Section B2.06 of the PSA. The Consultant met with South Florida Water Management District (SFWMD) 

on January 31, 2020, and it was discussed that the District will require access across the bridge on each side of 

the canal. The access over the bridge cannot occur right against the bank due to sloping; therefore, a wider bridge 

span is required.  In order to avoid a higher bridge profile which would further impact private properties, including 

Opa-Locka Airport, it was agreed by all parties that shorter spans and thinner bridge decking would benefit the 

project. Given these constraints, the Consultant is proposing borings in the canal in accordance with Section B3, 

Additional Services. 

 

Attachment: 

Resolution 

Consultant Proposal Additional Services  
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